
The bracing is only a suggestion based on the way my friend built his many years ago.  The original plans are 
long gone, so I reverse-engineered this from the photographs. If you know where the original plans came from,

please contact me through http://www.familychristmasonline.com/contact.htm and let me know so I can 
contact the original owner.  
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